
A secret base somewhere in the UK 

Thursday 2nd April 2020 

Dear Year 3, 

I hope that you are all happy and safe. 

I have had a very different week to normal as I now have a class again. Awesome! 

Even better that I now work every week with the amazing ladles and jelly spoons of Year 3 

at the Alton. 

It is very important that you are all keeping active whilst at home, I know it’s been difficult 

for me to do so. So, I have set myself a challenge over the Easter break. In addition to Joe 

Wicks’ PE video, I will be trying the ‘bring Sally up squat challenge’. It’s supposed to be really 

difficult so I am going to try each day in the hope that I will be able to do it the whole way 

through at the end of two weeks. 

Remember, in this unusual time, to look for the positives in the situation. You currently have 

more time at home with your families and this gives you a great opportunity. 

For example; you could try reading a book that you always wanted to read but could never 

find the time. For me, I am going to be reading The Hobbit by J.R.R.Tolkien. 

 

 

 



I am also going to use this opportunity to catch up with some of my existing hobbies 

including painting. I always find it really relaxing, listening to music whilst I paint and seeing 

how I get better each time. 

 

I’m even going to try something completely new and try sketching in the manga style. I’m 

going to start with learning how to draw different faces and see where I go! 

 

Remember, if you’re stuck for ideas for things to do, check out the website or try something 

new and let me know how you get on. 

I hope you enjoy your Easter break and make the most of it. 

Stay safe. Stay happy. 

Best wishes, 

Mr Clarke. 


